Dear Parents and Dancers,

The recital is almost here, and we have a few reminders to go over before our Recital Saturday, June 21st and Sunday, June 22nd.

First, I want to say how excited the teachers and students are to show you their beautiful dances and costumes on stage. They all have been working hard and are so proud.

I also want to make sure you know that “ALL DANCERS” are to perform in Saturday and Sunday Recitals. The dance routines have been choreographed to include all Dancers on both days. Failure to do so could create confusion and safety issues during their dances on stage. So please make sure you and your dancer is there on both days.

I am also including some information on “Recital Audience Etiquette” We had many complaints at the Holiday show, so we are sending out this reminder. 

Here are the final reminders for the month of June:
In Studio “Dress Rehearsal” June 2nd through June 7th Bring your costume to class each day to rehearse in them.
Saturday, June 14th Picture Day You must register for this event. See your email, our web site and prior emails for the link.

June Tuition Due in full by June 10th. Thank you for your timely payments.

Summer Dance Registration Don’t get the “Summer Slump” Enroll now through June 20th

The last day of Dance Classes will be Friday, June 20th. Please make every effort to attend all dance classes so you child can be as prepared as possible for the Recital.

Last but not least, Advance Recital Tickets Sale Wednesday, June 10th through Wednesday June 17th Advance Price $20 Adult and $10 Child. Price June 18th and at the Door $23 Adult and $12 Child. Cash Preferred  but, we will accept Venmo or Cash App. No Checks Please.




